
HOMESCHOOLING 
​  
Parents who elect to educate their children at home should furnish Edgewood High School with their 
homeschool number (which is issued by the State Department of Education).   Further information on 
homeschooling can be obtained by calling the Indiana Department of Education, Office of Student 
Services, at 317-232-9111 or by visiting their website at 
http://www.doe.in.gov/student-services/home-school.   
 
Edgewood High School does not grant credit for homeschooling with the exception of programs that 
are accredited by NCA or the Indiana State Board of Education. 


